
STAFF SENATE GRIEVANCE COMMITTEE REPORT 

December 9, 2019   

 

 The Staff Grievance Committee received one grievance this month regarding a 

performance evaluation.  As I work closely with one of the individuals involved in the grievance, 

I recused myself from serving on this hearing.  The SGC Vice Chair, Barbara Bishop, presided 

over the interviews.  The subcommittee serving on this hearing ultimately decided that the 

performance evaluation was appropriate and should stand. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Jason Beare 

Chair, Staff Grievance Committee 


